
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 44 By Councillor Rae for answer by the 

Convener of the Regulatory-
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 30 June 2022 

   

Question  Please can the Convener outline whether he considers that 

changes will be required to the scheme of delegation to 

cope with the expected increase in licence applications 

when the STL licensing regime is introduced later in the 

year, and if so, what changes he expects? 

Answer   

   

 


